Discover the Greatness in You

July 29, 2006

Bob Coffman
Caddy for the Hole
P.O. Box 6073
Carefree, AZ 85377

Dear Bob,

Thank you for your support in our Annual Unity of Phoenix Golf Tournament, GolFest
2006 sponsored by Robin Sweeney, Coldwell Banker Success Realty.

You did a wonderful job with the Par Three Hole Contest and furnishing all the gifts and
prizes. Your gift to Unity of $135 was very much appreciated.

The Board and Tee Signs that you had prepared and delivered to Legend at Arrowhead
Golf Club were fantastic as usual. We are always pleased with the excellent job that is
done on the signs.

We look forward to working with you again.

Charlie Brown
Director of Operations

ecial Project Coordinator
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